
 

According to 1995(a) of the Welfare and Institution Code, a county shall create a 
subcommittee of the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council to develop a plan 
describing the facilities, programs, placements, services, supervision, and re-entry 
strategies that are needed to provide appropriate rehabilitation and supervision 
for realigned youth from the Division of Juvenile Justice to be eligible for funding.  
We are seeking individuals to partner with local county and community-based 
agencies to contribute their ideas for the development of Alameda County’s long-
term comprehensive plan to serve this population.  It is our goal to ensure that 
each district in Alameda County is represented on the subcommittee. 

 

If you are an individual who has a desire to assist in the design, 

and meet one of the following criteria, we invite you to apply: 

• Experience providing community-based youth services; or 

• Youth justice advocate with expertise and knowledge of 

the juvenile justice system; or 

• Have been directly involved in the juvenile justice system. 

 

If you are interested in participating in this unique opportunity, 

please submit your completed application to ankane@acgov.org 

by 5:00pm on January 20, 2021.  

Note: Individuals 21 years or younger who have experience in the 

justice system are also encouraged to apply. 

For questions, please call (510) 268-7200 
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